Republic of the Philippines

GOVERNMENT PROCUREMENT POLICY BOARD
TECHNICAL SUPPORT OFFICE

NOTICE TO PROCEED

25 January 2024

MS. MARY ROSE R. PILAPIL

Account Executive

The Brain Computer Corporation

TBCC Bldg., No. 150 F. Blumentritt St. Brgy. Batis,
San Juan City, Metro Manila, NCR, Philippines
Email Add: maryrose@brain.com.ph

Dear Ms. Pilapil:

The attached Contract having been approved; notice is hereby given to The Brain
Computer that performance on the “Supply, Delivery, and Installation of Audio and Video
Equipment for the GPPB Boardroom, Auditorium, Training Rooms, and Meeting Rooms” in
an amount of Nineteen Million Nine Hundred Ninety-Nine Thousand Seven Hundred Pesos
(PhP19,999,700.00) shall commence effective on the date of receipt of this Notice.

Upon receipt of this notice, you are responsible for performing the service to be delivered
within 150 calendar days under the terms and conditions provided in the Contract Agreement No.
CA-IMD-2024-002,

Please acknowledge receipt of this notice by signing on the space provided below,

Sincerel YOUrgy te.

2024.01.25
09:36:26

ROWENA CANBICE M. RUIZ
Executive Director VV
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